Advocacy Testimony to Senate
Natural Resources Regarding Act
250 and S.234

January 26, 2022

On January 26, 2022, Director of Public Policy & Advocacy Karen Horn testified before the
Senate Natural Resources and Energy Committee regarding land use, Act 250 and S.234, a
bill that proposes a new Smart Growth Designation Program administered by the Natural
Resources Board.

Click the link below to read the testimony.
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